
 

 
 
 
Below is a link to the National Council for Curriculum Assessment (NCCA) 
review of Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) in schools. This is a 
document which will advise the Minister of Education and will ultimately guide 
how and what children are taught in RSE, in both Primary and Post Primary 
schools. 
 
The link gives both a complete and summarised version of the RSE Review and 
ways in which all parents, individuals and organisations can make written 
submissions. These can be found by clicking on the link below, opening the 
‘Review of Relationship and Sexuality Education’ tab and following the 
appropriate links.  
 
https://www.ncca.ie/en/updates-and-events/consultations/review-of-relationships-
and-sexuality-education-rse 
 

We would encourage parents to look at the review and make their views 
known  

 
The closing date to put forward views is 25th Oct 2019 
 
 


